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Memorandum

TO i Chief of Staff DATE: November &, 1969
FROM :  Chief, Medical Service
SUBJECT:  Physician Assistants Program

I am in receipt of a request from Mrs. Andreoli to introduce her
students from the Physician Assistants Program to our hospital wards.
I think this is a step in the right direction in that this program
will flourish and grow as we get more and more into the allied health
field, I do not think that this would represent an intrusion and we
would certainly welcome these students,

9L Lant

JOHN LASZLO, M. D,

cc: Chief, Nursing Serviee
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